
NEWSLETTER 
Monday 3rd March 2025  

Welcome to our new treasurer 

 

 

 

If you have a joke to share, get in touch 

Joke of the Week 
 

What do you call a dinosaur with an 

extensive vocabulary? 

 

A thesaurus!  

 

 

  The PTA held an EGM last Thursday and elected     
Adele Shepherd as the new Boldmere schools PTA 
treasurer.  Former treasurer Alex Housden, was voted 
in as a trustee to allow for a smooth handover. 

The PTA would like to thank Alex for all of his hard work 
over the past 6 years as treasurer.   

 

Thursday 6 March 

We have doubled the number 

of Boldmere bars following 

the  success of last year’s 

event.   

Please encourage your     

children to be more like Char-

lie Bucket and less like   

Veruca Salt or Augustus 

Gloop so that everyone can 

take part.  Allergen bars   

available on request. 

Friday 7 March 

A book swop and a pre-

loved uniform sale will take 

place outside the training 

room after school.   

Please bring any books to 

swop with you at pick up. 


